
COMMANDING OFFICER

NAVAL AIR STATION

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

17 July 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am responding to your letter of 9 July recommending Ms. Amelia
Gonzales and her contract cleaning service. Ms. Gonzales was
referred to our Supply Department where she can request to have
her firm placed on our bidders' list for consideration on future
contract bids and awards. Your personal recommendation is appre-ciated and she should have the opportunity to compete with otherlocal contractors as requirements arise.

I look forward to my tour here in Corpus Christi and the oppor-tunity to work with you and other community leaders of this finecity.

Sincerely$.*A Ircsil~ 9*1€~LO~
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Captain, <L,/S. Navy
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